
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, Welcome to the Emmbrook School! 
 
I am really excited to be working with such a fantastic year group.  
 
After the anticipation, nerves and excitement, my new Year group are here and now starts 
my journey getting to know them and you in this new venture as part of the Emmbrook 
family. 
 
They have made a really positive start, are engaging with lessons and are excited about the 
opportunities coming their way. They already show much promise for a successful time here 
and I am delighted to have been the one to help them in their Transition. I look forward to 
seeing what they achieve in the coming months. 
 
Uniform 
We are aware of the supplier issues with uniform and can only apologise. We have 
concessions for any missing items at the moment, so students will not be sanctioned! It was 
great to see that the majority of uniform was delivered, but there is understanding on the 
few remaining issues 
 
Canteen 
We have a new canteen provider start this week, which led to a few teething problems with 
the fingerprint payment system. We are assured these issues are now fixed but please be in 
contact if you need anything. 
 
You will have been provided a letter with log on access for various systems including the 
payment provider (ScoPay) and our Home Work platform (Satchel:One). Please contact us if 
there are any issues. 
 
If you need to make your child’s tutor aware of anything (or have any questions!) please 
don’t hesitate to contact them. Their emails are as follows; 
 
7A Miss Smith esmith@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
7B Mrs Bennett cbennett@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
7C Miss Bouchet abouchet@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
7D Miss Mondejar cmondejar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
7E Mr Hadley lhadley@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
7F Miss Hitchings thitchings@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
7G Miss Pepper spepper@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
7F Mr Cross rcross@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
Senior Leader Link – Mr Johnson cjohnson@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
Please let us know of any issues, however small, so we can make sure the students’ time at 
Emmbrook is a great one. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Sandra Hodgson 
 


